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July 17, 2019  

Betty Kasparie, Vice President  
Blessing Hospital  
1005 Broadway Street  
Quincy IL 62301 
 

Re: Project #19-029 – Additional Information 

Dear Betty: 

1. Is “Blessing Hospital ASTC” a separate legal entity?   If so they need to be a co-applicant? An 
entity entitled “Blessing Hospital ASTC” is the licensee that has been provided.  Is there an address 
for the ASTC on the Hospital campus?   
 

2. Page 51 of the Application for Permit Project Uses and Sources of Funds the totals do not agree. 
There is a $60,000 difference.  We need a new page 51.   

 
3. Page 53 of the Application for Permit Cost Space Requirements the numbers do not foot.  We need 

a new page 53 of the Application for Permit.  
 

4. Will the proposed ASTC be in an existing building or is a building going to be constructed for the 
ASTC?   If the building is to be constructed is there a basement or more than the two levels 
identified in the Application for Permit?    
 

5. Please complete the tables on pages 48 and 49 of the Application for Permit entitled “Safety Net 
Information per PA 96-0031” AND “Charity Care.”  
 

6. Does Blessing intend to accredit the ASTC? And could you please provide Blessing Hospital’s 
accreditation.  
 

7. Please provide the expected payor mix for the ASTC?  
 

8. Please provide the most recent audited financial statements for Blessing Hospital.  

Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me at 217.782.3516 or by email at 
mike.constantino@illinois.gov 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Mike Constantino 
Project Reviewer 
Health Facilities and Services Review Board  
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